
A message from the Chief Executive – 22nd June  

Dear Colleague, 

Christina has taken annual leave today, however she has prepared an update for you from 

the Corporate Management Team, each of the Directors has given an insight into their new 

ways of working and the positives and challenges that has brought.  

CMT COVID-19 edition (PDF) 

We are also working closely with colleagues in IT to set up the first Caerphilly Digital Cwtch, 

this will be a live Q&A session with Christina hosted on Microsoft Teams. The session will be 

recorded and shared on the wellbeing pages, so if you are not on Teams yet, or will not be 

around on Friday afternoon to join the session, please submit questions to 

communicationsunit@caerphilly.gov.uk by 12noon Thursday. 

Details on how to join this session and the time will be sent out later this week. 

Kind Regards 

Communications 

Mae'r ddogfen hon ar gael yn Gymraeg, ac mewn ieithoedd a fformatau eraill ar gais.
This document is available in Welsh, and in other languages and formats on request.


